
 

 
 
 
 

October 26, 2020 

Dear PRRD Health Care - Peace River Regional District Board:

I would like to introduce myself and thank you for your generous contributions over the years to our Scholarship and 
Bursary Program at North Peace Secondary School in Fort St. John, BC.  My name is Colette Roy and I will be 
working with the Scholarship team this year.  Last year your organization made the following awards available to our 
students at NPSS. I am reaching out to see if you are able to make the award(s) available again to our graduating class 
of 2021. 

Award:  Peace River Regional District Health Care Scholarship 
Value:  $1500    Number of Awards:  3 

Eligibility:  Graduating student that has resided in the Peace River Regional District a minimum of 12 consecutive 
months prior to application. Must be pursuing a post-secondary diploma or certificate program in health care in, but 
not limited to: X-ray Technician, Diagnostic Medical Sonography, Medical Laboratory Technician, Nursing Unit Clerk 
or Licensed Practical Nurs. Mus include proof of acceptance or application to a post-secondary institu. Recipient's 
parent/guardian must be willing to sign a publication waiver. Applications will be adjudicated on the basis of 
residency, academic standing, community involvement, financial need and acceptance at a post-secondary institution. 

Selection of Award to be done by:  NPSS 

We will email Recipient Name to: PRRD Health Care - Peace River Regional District Board;    
          c/o jill.rickert@prrd.bc.ca  

Please kindly confirm your intention once again to either provide an identical award as per the conditions noted above 
or an award with changes. If you provide written information to be given to student applicants, please check for 
accuracy and include an updated version with your returned information.  Please send your reply by December 7, 2020 
so that we can publish the list of awards for our graduating students by the beginning of February, 2021. Also note that 
we have converted to a digital format.  We will send applications to sponsors via email.  If your committee would 
prefer a paper copy instead, please let me know and I will mail those out.  We intend to make applications available to 
your selection committee by May 3, 2021 and ask that recipient names be returned to us by May 25, 2021.  If your 
logo has changed, please send us an updated version before May 3, 2021. 

Graduation will be June 18, 2021. At this time, due to the current COVID pandemic we are uncertain as to how the 
ceremony will look.  We will provide more information once decisions have been made.  If an “in person” ceremony is 
possible, please consider this a formal invitation to attend.   

Thank you for the valuable assistance you provide to our students each year. 

Sincerely, 

Colette Roy 
Secretary Student Services

North Peace Secondary School 
9304 – 86 Street 
Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 6L9 
Phone:  250-785-4429 
Fax:      250-785-4687 


